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NOTE OF ZOOM MEETING OF COMMUNITY COUNCILLORS HELD ON 20-12-2021 
Item  
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 
 In attendance Apologies  

G Smith, R Freel, R Craig, Y Gardiner S Montgomery, N Wood, K Gallacher  Action 

Chair George Smith welcomed all to the zoom virtual meeting and indicated that 
apologies received from Sharon, Nicola and Keith.  
 

1. ADDITIONAL PHARMACY APPLICATION UPDATE 
              Chair reported that he and Robert Craig had signed in for the PPC meeting 

however it appeared that they were having trouble getting in that following 
some attempts they were looking to restart at 11.00 however Chair had other 
arrangements after 12 and the meeting was expected to run for over three 
hours.  Meeting subsequently cancelled and organised for 10th January 2022. 

               Chair outlined the way they would present and cross examine other parties. 
 

2. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
Chair intimated that Miller homes had submitted their application on 
Strathaven road however secretary advised no detail on file as it was only three 
reports.  Secretary will prepare a submission and circulate to members. 
 
Overwood application was discussed and CC would write again to Viridor to 
establish timelines as well as writing to SLC to establish what meetings or 
submissions had been made to SLC. 
 

3. Roads Issues 
 No issues raised. 

 
4. GP UPDATE 

No further updates 
 

5. MICRO GRANTS 
Secretary will assist Girls Brigade in making an application for a micro grant as 
well as encourage to make an application for Kypemuir grant. 
 

6. DEFIBRILLATOR 
No further detail provided yet. 
 

7. TREASURERS REPORT 
No statement had been received as yet, no change as from last report. 
 

8. CONSULTATIONS 
No Consultations  
 

9. FOI REQUESTS 
A copy of the hospital ground response and Section 75 payment will be 
forwarded to Friends of Stonehouse Park for their information. 
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10. KYPEMUIR COMMUNITY FUND 
 

          Chair advised that they await a response from Mr Kenny Lean at SLC regards  
          setting up a meeting to discuss REF funding. 

 
11. Response from Cllr Dorman 

Secretary had circulated response from Cllr Dorman following his email 
response to question on restarting public meetings / virtual meetings. Following 
discussion it was agreed that whilst the Council can control and knows who is 
attending a virtual meeting the CC cannot. Agreed no further action required 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 DATE OF NEXT MEETINGS 
3rd Monday in January 2021 

 


